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I am against taking in nuclear waste from any other countries to be stored, etc in the United States. I specifically request
that Tennessee does not import any of this waste into our state.In reference to" (b) the proposed import does not
constitute an unreasonable rusj to the public public health and safety" -- In my opinion any risk whatsoever should be
cause to deny dumping waste in our state for management or disposal. Any risk is "unreasonable" and I am opposed to
any proposed licenses.
Linda Ghorbani, Murfreesboro, Tennessee

NRC evaluates all waste import licenses in accordance with the following criteria under 10 C.F.R. § 110.43:
"(a) [t]he proposed import is not inimical to the common defense and security[;] (b) [t]he proposed import does
not constitute an unreasonable risk to the public health and safety[;] (c) [a]ny applicable requirements of subpart
A of part 51 [implementation of the National Environmental Policy Act] are satisfied[;] (d) ... an appropriate
facility has agreed to accept the waste for management or disposal." Also, as part of the review process, we
seek the views of the affected state(s), Low-Level Waste compact(s) (if applicable), the U.S. Environmental
Protection Agency (if hazardous waste is involved), and the U.S. Department of State. The states of Tennessee
and Utah have informed the NRC that they have no technical objections to the proposed licenses.
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